
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTURAL & ENGINEERING FIRMS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATONS 

 

MSAD 17 wishes to procure architectural and engineering services for code 

analysis and safety renovations at Agnes Gray Elementary School in West Paris, 

Maine. 

 

Qualification packages are due at 1:00 pm on June 3, 2024, at MSAD 17, 232 

Main Street, Suite 2, South Paris, Maine 04281, ATTN:  Heather Manchester,  

Superintendent of Schools. 

 

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects 

and Engineers on the MSAD 17 or Bureau of General Services websites: 

https://www.msad17.org or https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-

opportunities  

https://www.msad17.org/
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

